
SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  
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Attendance!!  
Best attenders last week were 6W 99.7% 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.5%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.3% 
Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 99.7% 

2B 99.0% 

5HI 99.7% 

5P 97.4% 

4B 96.3% 

3C 95.3% 

1C 95.0% 

2C 94.8% 

3M 94.2% 

RM 93.8% 

1D 92.8% 

4I 90.7% 

6F 90.7% 

RB 84.7% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

    

Upcoming events! 

Week beginning 4
th

 July  - International Week 

Wednesday 6
th

 July – Whole School Transition Day 

Mon 11
th

 & Tues 12
th

 July – School closed for Eid 

Thursday 14
th

 July – 2B class Assembly 

Wed 20
th

 & Thurs 21
st

 July 2pm  – Year 5 / 6 Performance  

Monday 25
th

 July  - Reception & KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 26
th

 July  - KS2 Sports Day & Y6 leavers service. 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

TRANSITION 6th JULY  

On Wednesday the 6
th

 July we will be holding our 

whole school transition day, inviting our new 

teachers into school and children will be moving 

up to their new classes to familiarise themselves 

with the staff and routines.  

Unfortunately we will not be able to invite parents 

in for the drop in visit but we will be arranging 

other opportunities for you to meet the new class 

teachers early in September 2022. 

As part of transition meetings for parents of 

children moving across phases we will be providing 

the following sessions to share important 

information with regards to the year group. 

Wednesday the 6
th

 July 2pm – Reception to Year 1 

Thursday 7
th

 July 9.00am – Y2 moving to Y3 

We hope these sessions will provide parents with 

the insight into the changes and routines in these 

areas of school where pupils find transition most 

challenging. We look forward to seeing you then. 

Please see the reverse of this letter detailing some 

new staffing changes for next year. We sadly say 

goodbye to some of our teachers and welcome to 

new members of the teaching team. Please see 

the letter on the reverse for further information. 

EID SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 
School will be closed Monday the 11

th 
and Tuesday 

12
th

 July for Eid – al - Adha. School reopens on 

Wednesday the 13
th

 of July at 8.35am.                 

We wish you all a joyful Eid Celebration!  

 

 SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK! 

KS2 Girls footaball team for fantastic tournament 

results! 


